
 

BOARD OF PROFESSIONAL RESPONSIBILITY 
OF THE 

SUPREME COURT OF TENNESSEE 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE 

YOU MAY SUBSCRIBE TO RECEIVE INFORMATIONAL RELEASES, FORMAL ETHICS 

OPINIONS, NEWSLETTERS AND ANNUAL REPORTS ELECTRONICALLY BY SIGNING IN AT 

THE BOARD’S WEBSITE 

www.tbpr.org/Subscriptions 

10 CADILLAC DRIVE, SUITE 220 
BRENTWOOD, TENNESSEE 37027 
TELEPHONE: (615) 361-7500 
       (800) 486-5714 
               FAX: (615) 367-2480 
          E-MAIL: ethics@tbpr.org 
         Website: www.tbpr.org 

 

 RELEASE OF INFORMATION 

RE:  H. OWEN MADDUX, BPR #515 

CONTACT: KRISANN HODGES 

BOARD OF PROFESSIONAL RESPONSIBILITY 

615-361-7500 

 

July 23, 2014 

 

HAMILTON COUNTY LAWYER REINSTATED 

 

 On July 18, 2014, the Supreme Court of Tennessee reinstated H. Owen Maddux to the practice of law. 

Mr. Maddux had been suspended by the Supreme Court of Tennessee on August 9, 2013, for a period of nine 

(9) months.  Mr. Maddux filed a Petition for Reinstatement to the practice of law pursuant to Tennessee 

Supreme Court Rule 9, Section 30.4(c) (2014). The Board found that the Petition was satisfactory and submitted 

an Order of Reinstatement to the Court.   
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